
 St. Mary’s Newsletter             April 2021 

            
 

Congratulations to: 

 Our Primary 7 Children who made their Confirmation on 19th April in St Mary’s Church  

 Our Primary 4 Children who made their First Confession on Wednesday 28th April.  

Thank you to Rev.Fr Fitzpatrick, Rev. Fr Maginn, Deacon Juan and everyone involved.  

Dear Parents 

We would like to thank you for your most generous contribution of £455.00 towards 

Trocaire especially in the current climate.   

We are continuing to maintain all our class bubble arrangements and follow the 

protocols the school has put in place as a response to Covid 19.  

Our remote learning packages of IXL, Accelerated Reader, and BIG CAT Collins continue 

to be in place for the children to avail of.  

Please ensure all uniforms are labelled with your child’s name and remind the children to 

bring water in their water bottles and a healthy snack/lunch.   

We hope you all enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend.  

Mrs McAlinden 

Reminder: 

School Closed  Monday 3rd, Tuesday 4th May - Bank Holiday 

Monday 31st May– Bank Holiday  

                              Tuesday 2nd June – Staff Development Day  

Important dates for the weeks ahead are: 

First Communion – Primary 4 – Saturday 8th May at 3:00pm –St Mary’s Church Derrytrasna 

School Photographer - Thursday 20th May  

Primary one applicants can check the online Citizen Portal from 28th April 2021 
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We thank the FOSM for providing the treats and mementos to our Primary 7 to help make 

the occasion so memorable and a word of thanks to Mr Terry Mulholland for sponsoring 

the chips.  

 
 

 

From our return after Easter, we have been enjoying a number of programmes with 

funding secured by our school partners. We thank them for supporting our children.  

                 

On Tuesdays - Relax Kids through zoom. This 5-week program is possible through funding 

provided by South Lough Neagh Regeneration Association.  
 

Healthy Kidz coaches are helping to keep all our children fit.  Our P.E days have moved to 

Tuesday and Thursday.   

Lurgan Cricket Club are providing coaching for 5 weeks to P6/7 on Wednesday afternoons. 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

               

Many thanks to you all for your continued support. 

191 Derrytrasna Road, Lurgan, t:028 38340295 

info@st.marys.derrytrasna.ni.sch.uk www.stmarysderrytrasna.org 
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